Motor Vehicle Administration
6601 Ritchie Highway N.E.
Glen Burnie, MD 21062

D-03-15-02

Date: March 19, 2015

Bulletin To: All Dealers

RE: Excise Tax Credit Request for Plug-In Electric Vehicles

Effective March 27, 2015, the excise tax credit for Plug-in Electric Vehicles will be discontinued.

The funds for this program will have been depleted for this fiscal year and will no longer be
available.

Plug-in electric vehicle credits will resume again July 1, 2015, for vehicles purchased before July
1, 2017 or until the fund is depleted. Please alert your customers to this information prior to
their purchase of an electric vehicle.

For additional information please contact our refund department at 410-768-7346.

1-800-950-1MVA (1682) / TTY 1-800-492-4575 / www.mva.maryland.gov

DA-046 (06-11)



